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Dear Prayer Partners & Financial Supporters,                                April 2023 

It is amazing to realize that the Lord has seen us through the first quarter of 2023!  We thank Him for His goodness and 
faithfulness, which enables us to continue to labor for Him.  The fact that we are still alive shows that the harvest is still 
plenteous!  Thank you all so much for your sacrificial giving, as well as your prayers for us during the past year.  Let us 
share with you what the Lord has accomplished through us in this new year so far. 
 
God Is Able Pastoral Ministry [GIAPM]: As we indicated in our last prayer letter, we organized an end of year 
fellowship for about 60 pastors, on December 17, 2022, and it was a great success.  It is very seldom that we are able to 
come together as pastors, just to have a good time of fellowship, and we had a wonderful time together.  We shared 
problems and challenges in our ministry and held informal counseling sessions for our mutual benefit.  It was indeed a time 
of refreshing, and we believe that our pastors went back home much revived.  It is our prayer that we may have opportunity 
to organize more of such fellowships. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ebenezer Baptist Church:   

 Six (6) people were baptized and welcomed as members in December, 2022.  Please pray that they will be found 
faithful, that we may serve the Lord together in His Vineyard.   

 The choir held its annual Jesus Is The Answer (JITA) Christmas concert on the 
evening of Christmas Eve.  It was a very uplifting program, and we were reminded of 
the love that God showed to us by sending His Son to be born as the Sacrificial Lamb 
for our salvation! 
 Our Christmas Get-Together was a time of fun and fellowship for both young and 
old.  Almost everyone brought food from home, and it 
was fun tasting the different dishes.  Indoor and outdoor 
games were organized, as well as various sporting 
events. 
 As part of the 
Easter celebrations, 

the church organized an Easter Quiz, based on the 
Gospel of John, Chapters 17-21.  All the 
fellowships and groups in the church took part, and 
it was very keenly contested.  Eventually, the 
Men’s Fellowship emerged victorious! 
 

Ebenezer Baptist Church  
P.O. Box TN 842 
Accra-Ghana, West Africa 
Email: alfredannaasante@gmail.com 
Phone: 011.233.21.712.793 



Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 
Be sure to include a note designating “Asante Support” or any other special designation you may have for us.  Thank you.  

If you have an email or a new email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by 
email and by keeping those who receive this prayer letter up to date and accurate.  Please take a moment to contact us at 

office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Asante prayer letter” on the subject line. 
Additional updates can also be found on the IPM Website    ipmworld.org 

Family: Alfred had a health scare when he went to his hometown recently.  He 
collapsed suddenly one morning and had to be rushed to a nearby clinic.  We thank 
the Lord for the medical staff who took such good care of him.  When he returned 
home, he underwent a series of tests and scans, and he is doing much better. Please 
continue to pray for his health.  We also thank you for your prayers and gifts to 
Alfred as he celebrated his 68th birthday on March 14. Praise the Lord! We 
celebrated our 36th wedding anniversary on April 11.  We thank God for His 
faithfulness over the years and pray that He will continue to sustain us. 
 
Prayer Requests:  

 For God’s blessings and direction for GIAPM and Ebenezer Baptist Church 
 For the salvation of souls 
 Funds to complete the church’s Expansion Project 
 God’s will in the lives of our family 
 
Praise:  
 For good health 
 God’s provision for our family 

In the King’s Service, 
 

 

 

Alfred & Anna Ofosu-Asante 

Your missionaries in Ghana, West Africa 
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